
- DECEMBER 7, 2015 -

You dedicate your lives to ensure  
our communities are safe.  

To recognize your bravery and endless passion,  
1-800-BOARDUP proudly presents:

Often the average person forgets how  
difficult and dangerous your profession  
is until tragedy strikes.  
This will be a day to celebrate the 
dedication, heroism and the invaluable 
services you provide. 

We will share pictures on social 
media using the hashtags 
#FFAD15, #1800BOARDUP, and 
#FirefighterAppreciationDay to 
help spread the word and expand our 
appreciation.

Thank you for all you do!

THANK YOU  
FOR YOUR SERVICE

1-800-BOARDUP.com


